Dear Parents/Carers,

As you know last week our school community took on the Pole to Pole challenge. In total we managed to cover a phenomenal total of 15,795km across the 5 days, which is a stunning achievement considering we are just a single school from Worthing. In addition to this we have raised a total of £750 and counting for Young Minds. If you haven't donated yet and would like to you can find our Just Giving page here:

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/durrington-high-school-youngminds

There were so many positive accounts across the week of staff, students, form classes and departments all working together and, whatever the weather (there were some very wet days and a very muddy track), lap after lap was completed.

This email is to thank you for your support during the week and let you know that in terms of intercompany and year group results ...

Company 1st were **Roddick**, 2nd **Coubertin**, 3rd **Shelley** 

Year groups 1st were year 7, 2nd were year 9 and 3rd Year 8

Individual awards and certificates to follow over the next few weeks in assemblies.

Worthing Herald pictures

We are one school, one community and together we did an AMAZING thing!!! Be ready for the next challenge/event coming November 2017!

Yours sincerely

Mr C Woodcock Deputy Headteacher